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November 20, 2019

Via email and U.S. Mail — Cynthia.s.bertocci@maine.gov
Cynthia S. Bertocci, Executive Analyst,

Board of Environmental Protection

17 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0017

Re: Nordic Aquafarms, Inc. — 4* Procedural Order
Dear Cynthia:

Please accept this letter seeking reconsideration of the tight timelines expressed in the fourth
procedural order, which we have recently received.

Given that the amended application was not even uploaded and made available until a time
essentially proximate to the issuance of the fourth procedural order, it strikes the Northport Village
Corporation as unrealistic that all parties will have a full opportunity to prepare within the very
tight timeframes laid out in the fourth procedural order.

I know that Nordic Aquafarms will want to assure that they have answered all questions in a
timely and appropriate manner at the hearing and face the live witnesses in a constructive fashion.
On behalf of the Northport Village Corporation, I would therefore ask that the timelines expressed
in the fourth procedural order be reconsidered.

It is my understanding that Upstream Watch has also expressed an objection to the outline and
deadlines set forth in the fourth procedural order and we adopt and incorporate their objections.

Sincerely,

(A7 AR
John'Sp%/

President
Northport Village Corporation



